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Elisabetta Nistri, WFWP Italy President, held a
Zoom call conference on the 27th of April. She
welcomed each of the 42 participants, and asked
each of them to introduce themselves. This created
a warm atmosphere, and many associated members
spontaneously shared about the work of WFWP in
their local areas with appreciation and gratitude.

All the guests watched a video of WFWP ltaly
activities in 2019. Elisabetta showed many
newspapers articles about voluntary activities of
the nation and community during these COVID-19
times, such as supermarkets, shops and churches
that are offering food for people in need.

She then reported about the united prayer in
Jerusalem with leaders from Jews, Muslim and
Christian Communities. Elisabetta invited the
WFWP presidents, Giannina Figus of Bergamo,
Flora Grassivaro of Padova, and Gabriella Mieli,
WFWP ltaly Vice President, to report about their
local activities during these challenging times.
They gave important suggestions on how
everybody could contribute effectively.

Elisabetta also shared about the last international activities in South Korea, such as the World Summit
2020 and the inauguration of the International First Ladies Association.

At the end we presented the WFWP Italy project to collect funds to support emergency association
activities by the name: SOLIDARITY GOING VIRAL, in favor of mobile medical clinics who test and
help COVID 19 patients, and to help those who are poor who cannot access medical treatments.
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